Integrative Health Specialists
Notice of Non-Coverage
Telehealth

Integrative Health Specialists strives to ensure a clear understanding of your financial
responsibility with respect to your office visits. During the pandemic the government had a
mandate that telehealth visits be a covered service. Effective May 11, 2023 the pandemic health
emergency was lifted and insurers can now make payment policy based on their individual plans.
It is your responsibility to contact your insurance carrier to understand your coverage benefits.

This document is provided to you information so that you
Patient Name

understand that your telehealth visit may not be covered by your insurance plan. If your plan

does not cover your telehealth visit the cost will be charged to you.

By placing your signature on this form below, you acknowledge the following:
1. Tunderstand that I will be responsible for the costs for services provided by Integrative
Health Specialists for telehealth services.
2. I am voluntarily choosing on behalf of myself or my child/legal guardian to obtain the
telehealth services.

Signature of Patient, Parent (If patient under age 18)
Or Legal Guardian:

Printed name of Patient, Parent (if patient under age 18)
Or legal Guardian:

Date:
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